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IARSS provides ongoing, intensive technical assistance and related support with job-embedded 

professional development; shared accountability for staffing, budget, programs, and calendars; 

and daily, on-site presence in schools.  The goal of IARSS is to substantially raise student 

achievement and satisfy responsibilities and deliverables according to contract established with 

SIG schools. 

Evidence of Proven Effectiveness:  IARSS provides daily, on-site presence with expertise in 

each content area, contributing to sustainability.  Full compliance has been granted to each 

IARSS SIG school on behalf of the success completion of all components which reflect the Lead 

Partner’s responsibility.  Signed Memorandum of Understanding (MOU)’s exist for each SIG 

school to identify the outcomes and deliverables in which IARSS is accountable.  Performance 

of IARSS is monitored and retention or replacement of personnel occurs based on the needs of 

each individual SIG school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


